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We are re-launching our company newsletter and we  

hope that you will find the information contained in them 

valuable!  In 2022 we will begin sending our newsletter  

to our employees electronically via e-mail. Please make sure 

we have your current e-mail on file.      

COVID VACCINES 

The Department of Labor's Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) is developing a rule that 

will require all employers with 100 or more employees to ensure their workforce is fully vaccinated or require 

any workers who remain unvaccinated to produce a negative test result on at least a weekly basis before. 

Gabriel Staffing Associates will not be enforcing this rule.    

 

 
We have re-launched our Facility Staffing Division and it is BOOOOMING!!!!!!  We are staffing long-term 

care facilities, assisted living facilities and Hospice care.   HHAs and CNAs can make up to $19/hr!  Questions?  
Call Amy Tilley at (937) 237-8021. View openings at: teamopenings.com/gabrielstaffing/assisted-living.html 

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RECONGNITION 
January 1, 2022 we will be re-

launching our Employee of The 
Month Program.  We are so 

excited and will have AWESOME 
GIFTS for you! 

FRIDAY CLOSING  
Our office Is currently closed 

on Friday’s.  We are 
anticipating in the near future 

to reopen on this day. 
 

IN HOUSE JOB OPENING 
We are looking for an 

amazing, active and confident 
individual with a dynamic 
personality to market our  

products and services! Visit 
gabrielstaffing.com/careers.html 

for more info! 

 

 

  
 In everything you do, put God first, and he will direct you and crown your efforts with success.  

Proverbs 3:6 


